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Jenna Mazzillo <jmazzillo6@gmail.com>

Snow Days Going Forward 

TUCKAHOE UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT <email@blackboard.com> Mon, Feb 8, 2021 at 3:48 PM
Reply-To: email@blackboard.com
To: jmazzillo6@gmail.com

Dear Parents and Guardians:
 
Due to the impending forecast this week, I want to remind you that going forward, there will no longer be asynchronous 
snow days.  If weather conditions are such that we have to close the school, it will be considered a regular snow day, 
and we will make-up the day(s) in accordance with the District calendar.
 
Please contact your child’s principal if you have any questions or concerns.
 
Thank you and just remember, spring is around the corner.
Sincerely,
 

Dr. Amy Goodman

Superintendent of Schools
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